
 
June 19, 2006  Unsubscribe | Forward to a Friend  | Web Version

 

Dear Neighbor, 
I am writing with some exciting news. 
I am proud to announce my completely redesigned 
website. I am hopeful this new website will be useful and 
informative for everyone who lives on the Central and 
South Coasts. 
You can learn about the legislation I've introduced and 
cosponsored in Congress, watch videos of speeches I've 
made in the House of Representatives, and visit the 
Media Center to read press releases and opinion pieces. 
In Hot Topics, I've explained my positions on pressing 
issues such as gas prices and the war in Iraq. There's 
even a section that's just for kids. 
I hope the new website will also allow my staff and me to 
better serve you. We can assist you if you are planning 
on visiting Washington, D.C. or if you would like to order 
a flag that was flown over the U.S. Capitol. I have also 
included information that may help if you are having a 
problem with a federal agency, such as the Social 
Security Administration or the Veterans Administration. 
You can also sign up for email newsletters that will keep 
you updated on issues that affect our district. 
I am also inaugurating a blog that will allow me to post 
informal messages on what's going on in Congress and in 
our California communities. I hope that you will spend a 
little time surfing my new website and that you'll consider 
subscribing to my email newsletter. 
Sincerely, 
Lois Capps 
Member of Congress  
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